Cluff, Bryan

From: Rahman, Mohammad

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 1:35 PM
To: Cluff, Bryan

Subject: RE: 1-ZN-2014#2 Drainage Review
Bryan,

| was able to look at the case. Their preliminary G&D plans and preliminary drainage report are acceptable to drainage.
However, | could not update the Tracking Sheet since it was open by you. I'm leaving for the day soon since | have a
doctors appointment. I'll update the Tracking Sheet tomorrow.

Thanks,
Mohammad

From: Cluff, Bryan <BCluff@Scottsdaleaz.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 5:08 PM

To: Rahman, Mohammad <MRahman@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: 1-ZN-2014#2 Drainage Review

Importance: High

Hi Mohammad,

| hope all is well. Just checking in on your review here. Our letter is already a week late and | will be sending the package
back to the applicant end of day tomorrow. Any chance you can have your review done tomorrow?

Thank you,

Bryan Cluff, LEED AP

Principal Planner

City of Scottsdale Current Planning Services
bcluff@scottsdaleAZ.gov

480-312-2258




